
 
     

 
  

 

 
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: copyright laws 
Date: Friday, March 19, 2010 8:12:28 AM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 

I work for a company where I create all the names of our brands and even wrote a storybook for one of 
the brands and my company refused to let me put my name on it as author and refused to let me have 
a little bit of the profits. They said I get a pay check each week and anything I write or invent belongs 
to them. I do not think this is fair especially if it brings in millions. 

Thank you for listening and considering this common dilemma in the work place. 

Frustrated 
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